Rock Sg

WYOMING

February 12, 2020

Honorable Mayor Timothy A. Kaumo
And City Council Members

212 ‘D’ Street

Rock Springs, WY 82901

RE: Request for Permission to Bid Various Projects

The Department of Engineering and Operations is requesting permission to bid the 2020 Concrete
Replacement Phase II, 2020 Street Overlay and the 2020 Weed Mitigation projects for the City of
Rock Springs. These projects will continue the required maintenance programs for various streets,

curb & gutter, and sidewalks throughout the City.

Any questions regarding this request should be directed to the Department of Engineering and
Operations. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully yours,

0D Wnekick.

Paul D. Kauchich, PE
Director of Engineering/Operations & Public Services
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